
From:   Joseph Shoer   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 01, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No.0968-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to your correspondence of February 22:

(1) We transmitted a copy of the SpaceCap file on November 18, 2020. Please note that it was
transmitted by way of a different email that generally used for this account. We have sent again to the
email address, as requested.

(2) We have identified the ground stations in our attachment called Exhibit 2. When we last discussed
this, we were informed by your office that we did not need to include the ground stations in the FCC Form
442 itself, since one station is subject to its own license in the IB (call sign E200663) and the other is a
receive-only facility. If you would like for us to include the earth stations still in the Form 442, we will
amend.

(3) We will submit a PFD calculation for the 8000 MHz channel.


